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On Tuesday 4/17/2018 at about 4:11
AM, a WWD was reported traveling
EB in the WB lanes of IA-141 near
the Moran curve (approx. MM 140).
There are no cameras in this area.
The WWD is assumed to have
entered IA-141 at Exit 138 (IA-210)
and self-corrected shortly after the
Moran curve at 160th Street.




